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Port Blair, dated the \q\\’July '98.

Dear

Kindly refer to the Directorate of Tribal Welfare's letter No.1-
729/97-TEW/39 dated 2nd July, 1998 regarding number of Sts
appointed against group 'C' & D' reserved posts as on date. The
information is required in connection with the conference of State
Ministers of Welfare scheduled to be held at New Delhi on 18th and
19th August, 1998. The Hon'ble Lt. Governor is likely to attend the
above Conference. The information was to reach the Directorate of
Tribal Welfare on 3rd July, 1998 but it is yet to be received from you.

The required information from other departments have been
received. The consolidated report could not be sent to the
Administration because of non-receipt of information from your

department.

I shall, therefore, be grateful if you could kindly look into the
matter and furnish the required information to the Directorate of Tribal
Welfare latest by 20th July, 1998.

With regards,

Yours sincerely,

o« >

(N. C. Ray)



